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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TO: Resident/Business Owner on Archibald Street
RE: 2019-2022 Archibald Street Pavement Renewal Project – Phase 2

Construction Start: May 10, 2021
Duration: Anticipated completion October 2021
Construction Limits: Archibald Street from Elizabeth Road to St. Catherine Street

Please be advised that Phase 2 construction of the 2019-2022 Archibald Pavement Renewal Project
will begin on May 10, 2021.  The project includes the following three phases of construction:

Phase 1 – Cottonwood Road to Elizabeth Road
Roadway completed in 2020, landscaping to be completed in Spring 2021

Phase 2 – Elizabeth Road to St. Catherine Street
Scheduled for May to October 2021

Phase 3 – Doucet Street to Plinguet Street
Scheduled for May to October 2022

Phase 2 construction involves the full reconstruction of concrete pavement, curb, sidewalk and asphalt
pathway. Traffic implications will be as follows:

· Traffic will be restricted to one lane in each direction for the majority of the project
· Archibald Street may experience short-term closures to one direction of traffic during concrete

paving
· Parking will be restricted on Archibald Street from Elizabeth Road to Marion Street
· Parking on side streets will be maintained where possible
· Rolling sidewalk and pathway closures will be required throughout the project - signage advising of

alternate routes will be in place
· Transit service will be maintained though temporary bus stop relocations or closures will be required

at various times
· Pedestrian and vehicle access to properties will be maintained as much as possible with short-term,

temporary adjustments as required - any disruption to access will be communicated to the affected
properties in advance

Phase 2 will begin with underground work, traffic signal work and temporary asphalt pavement construction
followed by reconstruction of the east lanes from Elizabeth Road to St. Catherine Street.
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We understand this project may cause you some inconvenience and thank you for your patience. Should
you have any questions concerning the project, or accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned
special events or known underground appurtenances within 20 feet of the curb (sprinkler systems, lighting
cables, etc.), please contact the undersigned at (204) 477-5381 or ryan.cunningham1@aecom.com. Further
information and project updates can be found on the City of Winnipeg’s project website
(Winnipeg.ca/Archibald) or by calling 311. We look forward to improved roadways on Archibald Street in the
Fall of 2021.

Sincerely,

Ryan Cunningham, P.Eng.

Cc: Jason Doerksen – Project Management Branch, Public Works Department
Julie Dooley – Director’s Office, Public Works Department
Debbie Mikulik – Customer Services, Public Works Department
Matt Allard – Councillor, St. Boniface Ward
311 Winnipeg
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